CITY OF MANITOWOC

WISCONSIN, USA

www.manitowoc.org



April 6, 2016

TO:

Mayor and Common Council

FROM:

Board of Public Works

SUBJECT:

2016 Dewey Street Park Pour-In-Place Playground Safety Surfacing-Rebid

Project WS-16-2R

Dear Mayor and Common Council:

At the April 6, 2016, Board of Public Works meeting, the Board met to open ebids for Dewey Street Park Pour-In-Place Playground Safety Surfacing - Rebid, Project WS-16-2-R. City Clerk reported having received two e-bids. Same were opened and accepted online through Quest, and are as follows:

	Bid Bond	Total Base Bid
Seiler Bros. Construction	Bid Bond	\$ 42,393.50
Vinton Construction Co.	Bid Bond	\$ 47,278.00

The Board unanimously recommended referring to the Director of Public Infrastructure for tabulation.

Very Truly Yours,

JENNIFER HUDON Secretary Board of Public Works

JH:dan





